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Mr. President,
Poland would like to thank the delegation of Mongolia for the presentation of the national report and for the constructive participation in the UPR process. 
As per agreed practice we identified certain areas in which further progress in realizing human rights can be achieved. Therefore, the delegation of Poland would like to offer the following recommendations to Mongolia:
- to take further measures to strengthen the implementation of the rights of the child, especially by providing full access to education for children with disabilities as well as by further eliminating engagement of children in hazardous work practices;

- to implement more measures to combat poverty and enhance social security, with the special view on securing the right to adequate housing;

- to increase efforts to investigate allegations of ill-treatment of detained persons.
At the same time Poland would like to acknowledge efforts undertaken by Mongolia to comply with the recommendations accepted during the second cycle of the UPR. Poland notes with appreciation the continued efforts by Mongolia to improve the protection and promotion of human rights in the country. In particular, we appreciate entry into force of the new Criminal Code, which abolishes death penalty for all crimes, as well as the revised “Law on the National Human Rights Commission of Mongolia”. 
Thank you for your attention.

